

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Residential Parking Permit Program Update

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department, dated August 14, 2017, be received as information; and
- 2. That the communication be joined to the file.

History

At the August 15, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated August 14, 2017 was considered.

Your Committee also received a presentation from Mr. Dennis Dowd regarding parking restrictions on a street for more than 36 hours as stated in the Traffic Bylaw.

Attachment

August 14, 2017 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department